
Invitation from the South ARC to the North ARC 

 

At the May 17th meeting of the South ARC, the committee discussed the possibility of 

meeting with the North ARC to discuss Mountain and Parkview.  As you know both 

the North and South review areas include a vocational school. The South ARC feels 

that it would be beneficial for both committees to meet together to share their 

views, interests, concerns and options related to Mountain and Parkview.  

 

To this end the South ARC would like to invite the North ARC to a meeting on 

Thursday, September 15th to discuss the two schools and related programming. 

The meeting would likely take place in the theatre at the Education Centre so that 

everybody could be accommodated. 


